
NOTIFICATION OF FIRXWORK DISPLAY/ INCREASED NOISE &ACTIYITY

Thursd"y, June e,4,2at;-

Niguel Shores Community Association
Attn: Marla Miller

* 
tl6r4l$EEd5horeslrive-- --

Dana Point, CA gz6zg

Dear Ms. Miller,

I hope this letter finds you well, and enioying the magnificent weather we have been having. The reason for
my letter today is to communicate a prfirate event whose celebrations include a verf brief display of
fireworks, which may result in an increased lenel of sound immediately surrounding The St. Regis Monarch
Beach.

We respect and appreciate our cornmunity and neighbors, and in an effort to allow you, and your

community-residents, time to make any.urangements that may bring comfort to those in care, children,

and/or pets, we hope that this foresight will be useful

Please note the details of the event below:

Fridan June rzth, zor5: There will be a short firework display starting sometime between 9:r5pm and

g:jopm. Ttre fireworks are anticiPated to last about 7 minutes.

In addition, we would like to irsure you that The City of Dana Point has permitted the hotel to hold this

event, and that we have aken ample measures to ensure the safety and security of our community.

We thank you in advance for your support and understanding. If you have any questions regarding this

event, please contact my office at (949'S 234-37or.

Ian Pullan
General Manager
St. Regis Monarch Beach
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